
 
 

 

13 February 2020 

Dear President, Dear Colleagues, 

This letter serves as an update to our previous communication to inform you about the IJF Academy course 

calendar. 

In April, we will introduce the new Undergraduate Certificate Judo Instructor (UCJI) course.  

All the previous qualifications obtained by graduate students will remain valid, but those students who 

want to upgrade to the newly academically accredited courses can apply for the online-only courses only 

and receive the Undergraduate Certificate Judo Instructor (30 credits). 

Those who have level 1 Instructor and want to progress to the new Undergraduate Diploma Judo Coach 

(UDJC) (60 credits) will need to qualify first in the UCJI before they can start the new UDJC 

This course that will begin in April will only be conducted in English. 

The IJF Academy will manage the translation to French, Russian and Spanish during the first half of 2020. 

Therefore, it is highly probable during Semester two that starts in August the Undergraduate Certificate 

Judo Instructor will be delivered in English, French, Russian and Spanish. 

We will receive applications for this course up to the 15th of March 2020. Please use the enclosed forms. 

Send them to academy@ijf.org in WORD FORMAT. 

As of 2020, the IJF has decided that there will be a fee for these new accredited courses. The fees will be: 

1. Upgrade to the new Undergraduate Certificate Judo Instructor course - 1 semester 30 credits (only 
online); 550 USD 

2. New Undergraduate Certificate Judo Instructor 1 - semester 30 credits; 1,500 USD 
 

These fees do not include practical sessions. Flights and cost of board and accommodation are to be 

covered by the students or Federation. As these are accredited courses, we suggest you seek support from 

your Sports Ministry, Sports Council and National Olympic Committee.  

Practical sessions for the new courses will start in 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Envic Galea 

Director 
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